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Ombudsman received the members of Belgium-Azerbaijan inter-parliamentary friendship group

The Commissioner for Human Rights of the Republic of Azerbaijan received Chairman Philip Blanchard, as well as members of Belgium-Azerbaijan inter-parliamentary friendship group.
The member of the Azerbaijani Parliament Fazail Ibrahimli gave information about the activity of the friendship group. 

The Commissioner focused on the establishment and activity of the Ombudsman Office. She noted the Ombudsman Office actively participates in the projects realized by the Council of Europe and European Union, as well as in Twining project and Eastern Partnership Program.  

It was noted close cooperation was built with state bodies, NGOs, civil society, and international organizations.

F Blanchard thanked the Commissioner for warm reception, noted the Azerbaijani Ombudsman is effectively functioning in the field of protection of human rights, and has a great reputation and rich experience. 
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